Social Policy Research Centre newsletter 11

No. 99, July 2008

Author: Aldridge, Duncan; Purcal, Christiane & Eamp; Thomson, Cathy (Editors) **Source:** University of New South Wales. Social Policy Research Centre.

Format: Periodical

Publication Date: 1 Jul 2008

AVAILABILITY
Newsletter in pdf [2]

Excerpts from the newsletter:

Innovative Policies in Parental Leave and Child Care by Deborah Brennan

A new lecture series by the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences titled So What? is designed to showcase the work of researchers in the Faculty and to demonstrate its relevance to contemporary public policy. I was honoured to be invited to give the first lecture in this series, and Maxine McKew, the newly appointed Parliamentary Secretary for Early Childhood, agreed to chair the event. The lecture, summarized in this article, focused on the need for innovative policy making with respect to parental leave and early childhood services.

Region: Australia and New Zealand [3]

Source URL (modified on 27 Jan 2022): https://childcarecanada.org/documents/research-policy-practice/08/10/social-policy-research-centre-newsletter Links

1